Koepsell, Arthur

From: CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 2:39 PM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Subject: Re: Chapman SWD #1 Form 2A Document # 400159824, Noble
Arthur,

Sorry for the exclusion. When | got the info | updated the 2 but not the 2A. Closed loop will be used for drilling. Mud
disposal will be onsite with land farming.

Thanks,

Cheryl Johnson
Regulatory Analyst Il
Noble Energy Inc.

From: "Koepsell, Arthur" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>

To: <CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com>

Date: 05/16/2011 02:12 PM

Subject: Chapman SWD #1 Form 2A Document # 400159824, Noble

Cheryl,

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400159824) for the Chapman SWD #1 site located in the in SWNW section 33, T1S, R44W
Yuma County, Colorado. The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form 2A
prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).

1.  Facilities: Several Boxes are blank that require a response:

. The Will a closed loop system be used for drilling fluids requires a response (Either Yes or No). If no, please provide pit
information.

. Mud disposal requires a response.

. Method of Mud disposal requires a response.

Please provide the required responses and | will make the changes for you.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission



1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.



